
Ms. Kathryn Olson 

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 

525 W. Jefferson Street 

Second Floor 

Springfield, Illinois 62761 

RECEIVED 
JUN 0 5 2017 

HEALTH FACILITIES & 
SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

Subject: Opposing Crystal Lake Hospital CON # 17-002  

Dear Ms. Kathryn Olson: 

I do not agree with building a hospital in Crystal Lake. Another hospital is not needed, 
especially when it cost $82 million to construct. Then after construction, more funds will be 
needed to operate this new facility. This area already has many fine hospitals and doctors. 
While it is always nice to have a new, shiny medical facility the high cost outweighs the benefit. 

Please stand with me to oppose this project. 

Sincerely, 

Louis Groleau 

63 Petrie Circle 

Streamwood, II 	60107p 
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